
 

September 2023 

Dear parents and carers  

I’m Charlotte Morgan, the new Chair of Govenors for the Stratford Rural Schools Federation. I am 

delighted to have the opportunity to chair the board of committed and experienced governors, and 

to work closely with the fantastic schools in the Federation. 

I took over as Chair from Ian Pavey in April this year and have been on the governing board for over 4 

years before that, with a focus on the financial management of the three schools in the Federation. 

I have two children, age 9 and 13. I’m a Civil Servant with a lot of experience of education through 

my work. I’m also a cub scout leader and really enjoy helping out with my local cubs group of around 

30 children. 

As Chair of Governors, I will work closely with the Governing Board, the Executive Head and Heads of 

each school to ensure we achieve the best educational outcomes and support for all of your children.  

If you would like to get in contact do please email me: morgan.C2@welearn365.com. I welcome any 

questions or feedback that you might have. 

Wishing you and your families all the best for the school year ahead. 

Kind regards 

Charlotte Morgan 

 

 


